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January 15, 2016 

 
 

Commissioner Mark Eckenwiler 
Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6C 
P.O. Box 77876 
Washington, DC 20013-7787 

 
Re: Proposed Zoning Regulation Amendments to Protect Historic Porches 

 

Dear Commissioner Eckenwiler: 
 

At a regularly scheduled and properly noticed meeting on January 14, 2016,2 our 
Commission voted 6-1 (with 5 Commissioners required for a quorum) to support in 
principle ANC 6C’s efforts to amend the Zoning Regulations to improve protections for 
historic porches. 

 
This Commission’s support deems the changes you are proposing as necessary and 
warranted to avoid future inconsistent decisions from affecting the development of this 
community. Our preliminary support is predicated on receiving a complete copy of the 
petition in support of the amendments once that is available. 

 
Please be advised that Brad Greenfield and I are authorized to act on behalf of ANC 6A 
for the purposes of this issue.  I can be contacted at philanc6a@gmail.com and Mr. 
Greenfield can be contacted at Brad.Greenfield@gmail.com. 

On Behalf of the Commission, 

 
 
 

Phil Toomajian 
Chair, Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A 
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